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Boston, MA 02114
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Re: Surrender of Pharmacy Technician Registration No. PT6775
Complaint Docket No. PHA-2009-0168

Dear Mr. Cunha:

The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) is in receipt of the Voluntary Surrender
Statement you executed dated October 11, 2009 and your Massachusetts Pharmacy Technician
Registration No. PT6775 (exp. 12/26/2009) which you surrendered to the Board, effective
October 11, 2009, in response to above-referenced pending Complaint Docket No. PHA-2009-

0168.

Please be advised that the Board has accepted the surrender of your pharmacist registration on
the terms and conditions stated in the Voluntary Surrender Agreement, effective October 11,
2009, in resolution of this matter.

Very truly yours,

esident






